
Synod of the Rocky Mountains 
1716 N. Main St. – Ste. A – Box 107 

Longmont, CO 80501 

 

Telephone: (303) 477-9070 

 

Memorandum 

 
 

Date: September 22, 2020 

To: Presbytery Stated Clerks 

From: Lynn Smit, Synod Stated Clerk 

Re: Synod Per Capita 2021 

 

This is to inform you of the Per Capita Apportionment of the Synod of the Rocky Mountains. 

(Membership taken from Part II of GA Minutes) Please send your Synod Per Capita to the Synod Office 

no later than February 28, 2021.  Please let me know if you will be paying by installment and if that will 

be monthly or quarterly. 

 

The Synod voted to offer of a rebate for paid Per Capita at $.25 per member on Per Capita 

received by December 1, 2021. 

 

 

Presbyteries are responsible for remitting the full per capita apportionment to the Synod.     

 

Synod Per Capita for 2021 - $3.00 

 

Presbytery of Denver -     8554  x$3.00=  $25,662.00 

 

Presbytery of Glacier -    1619  x$3.00=    $4,857.00 

 

Presbytery of Plains & Peaks -   4283  x$3.00=  $12,849.00 

 

Presbytery of Pueblo -     1704  x$3.00=    $5,112.00 

 

Presbytery of Utah -     2440  x$3.00=    $7,320.00 

 

Presbytery of Western Colorado -  1598  x$3.00=    $4,794.00 

 

Presbytery of Wyoming -  2664  x$3.00=    $7,992.00 

 

Presbytery of Yellowstone -    1526  x$3.00=    $4,578.00 

 

 

 

Please send your check to: Synod of the Rocky Mountains – 1716 N. Main St. – Ste. A – Box 107 – 

Longmont, CO 80501. 


